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Dear Parents/Carers and families, 

As the end of this academic year fast approaches us, we would like to thank you for your ongoing 
support and share some important information for both the summer holidays and for the start of our 
new academic year in September. 

Goodbyes and well wishes! 

We would like to wish all our Year 6 children a very special ‘goodbye for now’ as their time at Hunslet 
Moor comes to an end and they begin their transition to secondary school. We are proud of all their 
achievements. We would be delighted to see all pupils in person again, we are very much looking forward 
to hearing how you are getting on and please remember we are always here to support you. We are 
looking forward to welcoming our Year 6 parents/carers to our Leavers Service on Friday 19th July at 
9:15am- further details to follow. 

At the end of this academic year we will be saying goodbye to Mr Acton and Miss Robinson.  We wish 
you both every success in your new roles. 

Mrs Wragg will begin the new school year on Maternity Leave.  By September we may have news we 
can share on the latest addition to the family. 

Other staff news 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Boote to our Office team who started with us at the end of June 

Mrs Pope will continue to be a valuable member of staff working as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
(HLTA) across School. 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Bates back from maternity leave, she returns on 1st July as Assistant 
Headteacher. 

Moving into 2024-25, I am delighted to welcome a number of new teachers to Hunslet Moor - Miss 
Ghouzhdi will join our KS2 teaching team, Miss Bateson will be leading our Silver Birch provision and 
Mr Hayes who will teach in Year 5.  Miss Bowden will join the EYFS teaching team until Mrs Browne 
returns from maternity leave.   

 

 

Summer Newsletter - July 2024 



Hunslet Moor Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss H Darley 
Telephone: 0113 271 7257 
Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley,  
Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 

              

 

 

 

 

Year group Teacher(s) in 2024-2025 
Nursery Mrs Gray: Nursery Manager and Mrs Haskins 

Reception A Mrs Henry: EYFS phase leader  
Reception B Miss Bolger and Mrs Browne (Miss Bowden until Mrs Browne returns 

from maternity leave) 
Class 1a Mrs Read 
Class 1b Miss Wells 
Class 2a Mrs Esteves 
Class 2b Miss Bates and Miss Shamshir 
Class 3a Ms Hayes 
Class 3b Miss Pratt 
Class 4a Miss Ghouzhdi 
Class 4b Mr Hall  
Class 5a Miss E Tointon 
Class 5b Mr Hayes 
Class 6a Miss Eardley 
Class 6b Miss Burdett and Mrs Stringer 

 Mrs Wragg is on maternity leave  
 

We look forward to seeing you at your child’s parent consultation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah Darley  

Headteacher 

 

. 

 


